
 
 

Sequence IIIH Information Letter 22-2 
 Sequence Number 21 

July 5, 2022     
 
 
 
 
TO: Sequence III Surveillance Panel 
 
SUBJECT:        Change in Engine Supplier 
   

 
 
 Recently, it was brought to the attention of the Sequence III Surveillance Panel that the engines 
supplied by FCA US LLC are now being supplied by AER. Footnote 11 has been updated to identify AER 
and to provide appropriate contact information. This change is effective with the issuance of this letter 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Shaw     Frank M. Farber 
Manager,       Director 
Materials, Joining and Laboratories Group  ASTM Test Monitoring Center    
Stellantis N.V.      
   
 
   
 
Attachment 
 
c: https://www.astmtmc.org/ftp/docs/gas/sequenceiii/procedure_and_ils/IIIH/il22-2_iiih.pdf 
 
Distribution: Email 

https://www.astmtmc.org/ftp/docs/gas/sequenceiii/procedure_and_ils/IIIH/il22-2_iiih.pdf


Revises D8111-21a as Amended by Information Letter 22-1  
 

11 The sole source of supply of this equipment known to the committee at this time is FCA US LLC, P.O. 
Box 21-8004, Auburn Hills, MI 48321-8004, USA, Tel:1-800 334 9200, fcanorthamerica.com. AER 
Sales, 1605 Surveyor, Carrollton TX, 75006 1-800-237-0001. 


	Sequence IIIH Information Letter 22-2
	Sequence Number 21

